
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
On the week beginning Monday 22nd January, we will be celebrating Cultural Week. The aim of the 
week is to celebrate and learn more about the wide range of cultures represented within the school. 
Each year group will be exploring a different continent ranging from Africa (year 4), Asia (years 3 & 5) 
and Commonwealth Countries (year 6). 
 
We are also inviting parents to volunteer and help during the week. If you feel you would be able to 
contribute to the week by sharing an aspect of your culture such as sharing a song or musical 
instrument, cooking a traditional recipe, dancing, a sport or sharing a story from your culture, please fill 
out the form below. We would love to have as many parents as possible involved in this week. 
Please return the slip (Or email help@minetjunior.org.uk) below by Friday 19th January if you are able 
to help. Thank you for your support. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Sangha 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………… 
 
MINET JUNIOR SCHOOL – Cultural Week Parent Helper 
 
I would like to volunteer to help during Cultural Week. 
 
Name of child………………………………………………………………………………. 
Class……………………………… 
 
Your name……………………………………………….. Contact 
number………………………………………………. 
 
Please state how you would offer to help: 
……………………………………………………… 


